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October 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Our Year 7 Form Tutor Parent’s Evening will take place on Thursday 19th October 2023 from 
3:40pm-6:30pm. The evening will be face to face appointments made through the online booking 
system.  
 
Miss Moore Form 7C will be unavailable for this evening but she will be in contact to arrange 
a telephone conversation. Please get in touch if you require a face to face meeting.  
 
The on-line appointment booking system is now available to access via a link on the school website 
(https://roytoncrompton.schoolcloud.co.uk). This will allow you to choose your own appointment 
time with your child’s respective form teachers. 
 
We would like to meet as many parents as possible at this crucial stage in your child’s education.  
If you are unable to attend on Thursday 19th October 2023, or you find there are no appointment 
times available, please do not hesitate to email the Year 7 team at: 
Michael.Collinge@rca.e-act.org.uk and Lee.Topham@rca.e-act.org.uk to make alternative 
arrangements.  
 
We look forward to meeting you on Thursday 19th October 2023 and thank you for your continued 
support.    
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mr Topham                                                   Mr Collinge 
Head of Year 7                                             Year 7 Pastoral Lead 
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